
From: Stenberg, Beth
To: Harward, Sonya; Bentley, Denise G.
Cc: Bell, LaTonya J.; Bradley, Maxwell B.
Subject: rescinding CIF041421WWMS05
Date: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 10:25:42 PM

D5 allocated $10K in the FY 2022 budget for trash receptacles.  In April, CIF041421SWMS05 was
approved but a budget revision was never prepared.  I do not know why a budget revision was never
prepared, but the CIF is not needed and the appropriation needs to be rescinded. 
 
 
 

CIF041421SWMS05

SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT
SERVICES FOR THE PURCHASE
OF 30 WIRE TRASH BASKETS TO
BE PLACED AT VARIOUS
LOCATIONS IN DISTRICT 5.

  $6,240.00

 
Please have it placed on the next Appropriations Committee agenda to be rescinded.  I thought we had
handled this in August so I apologize for the delayed request. 
 
 
Beth
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